
 

P R O J E C T   W O R K   A L E R T    
N O T I F I C A T I O N 

June 1, 2011 
 
 
 

UPTOWN CAMPUS 

State Drive Road Closure - Revision #01 

Collins Circle Parking & Sitework 
Project / Work Order # 01A63 
ESTIMATED START: 05/17/2011 7:00  AM     
ESTIMATED END: 06/07/2011  5:00  PM 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION/SCOPE: 

    
State Drive will be closed from May 17, 2011 to June 7, 2011.  Carillon Drive East will 
serve as a two-way drive for access to UHall North and South parking areas.  See the 
attached sketch for traffic routes. 
   This closure is needed to complete project related items for the new parking lot being 
constructed on the east side of State Quad. 
   For more details regarding this project, please visit; 
http://www.albany.edu/facilities/NewBusSchoolParking.html 
 
 
 
POTENTIAL IMPACT ON SURROUNDING AREAS: (please check all that apply) 

 
    Change in access/egress  Odor    Hot Water   
    Dust     Traffic    Rest Rooms 
    Noise     Water/Sewer   Elevator 
    Ventilation    Parking    Fire Alarm(s) 
    Other:      
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact the project 
manager, Brad Bunzey, at bbunzey@uamail.albany.edu or at 442-4104. 
 
For a listing of all current Project Work Alert Notifications and notable campus projects, please view our web page at www.albany.edu/facilities 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause as we continue to renovate and upgrade 

the University; and we thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 


